
St. Mary’s Catholic Church 
216 E. Lincoln St., PO Box 16 

Reddick, IL 

Parish Staff: 
Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 
Linette Hopwood, Secretary 
Email:  stlawrenceswilm@yahoo.com 
Web Page swkrcatholics.org 
Bridget Hoffman, CCD Director 
Hall Rentals—Norma O’Brien 365-2590 
 
Office Hours:  9-1 Monday—Friday 
St. Mary Rectory (815) 237-2230 
 
Mass Schedule 
Sat.—   5:30 pm 
Thurs.– 8:30 am 
Reconciliation: 
Before Mass or by Appointment 
 
Sacrament of Baptism – Baptisms are cele-
brated during the Saturday 5:30p.m. Mass.  
Please call the Rectory to make arrange-
ments. 

Marriages – Diocesan Policy require at 
least a six month preparation process.  
Couples who are planning to marry should 
speak directly with the Pastor before 
setting a date.  No Weddings are scheduled 
on Sundays. 

Hospitalized Parishioners – Due to a 
change in the privacy law, Father cannot go 
to the hospital and ask for a list of parish-
ioners for him to visit.  As a patient, you 
must ask the hospital to notify the Rectory 
that you are requesting a visit.  For our 
homebound parishioners, if you would like 
Father to visit, please call the Rectory and 
Father will be more than happy to come 
and visit you.  Thank you! 

 Mass Intentions: 

       7/07/18  Sat.     5:30pm Parishioners 
       7/12/18  Thurs. 8:30am +Mary Jo Murphy 
       7/14/18  Sat.     5:30pm +Ryan Vincent Hogan (Melinda & Dan Hogan) 

Remember in Prayer our deceased relatives and friends, the ill of our par-
ish and community, nursing home residents, the homeless, hungry and un-
employed, those living alone and our own special intentions we hold deep 
in our hearts.  Keep in prayer all men and women serving our country, the 
injured and those being held prisoners.  Let us not forget all men and wom-
en who gave up their lives so that we may live in freedom and peace! 

Liturgical Schedule for Lectors     
          7/07/18      Sat. 5:30pm Lector-Bridget 
    7/14/18      Sat. 5:30pm Lector-Jane 

Holy Father’s Intention for the month of July: 
General Intention:  Priests and their Pastoral Ministry.  That priests, who experi-
ence fatigue and loneliness in their pastoral work, may find help and comfort in 
their intimacy with the Lord and in their friendship with their brother priests.    

Weekly Income: 
Sunday Collection   $  670.00 
Peter’s Pence  $  120.00 
Thank you! 

            Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Sunday, July 8, 2018 

Prayers for Sick 
Andrew Bergen 

If you would like a Mass Intention said, please contact the Rectory.        
Suggested Donation is $10. 

Welcome!  We welcome all new individuals, couples and families to St. 
Mary’s Parish.  If you haven’t already done so, please register with the recto-
ry office.   Registration forms can be found on the bulletin board or on our 
website swkrcatholics.org  Thank you! 

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Weekend of July 7/8, 2018 -Today’s Gospel reveals Jesus as being amazed that the 
people in his hometown of Nazareth do not accept his teaching and ministry; he is taken aback by their lack of faith (Mk 6:6). 
Good stewards recognize and participate in Christ’s teaching, reconciling and healing presence in their community. Are we 
good stewards of our family of faith? Do we value and support the ministries that take place in Christ’s name? Are we atten-
tive to the movement of the Holy Spirit in our parish and encourage those who work to enhance our life of faith?  

Thank you for your generous support in last week’s Peter’s Pence Collection! As a parish, we collected $120.00. Our contri-
butions will be combined with those from our brothers and sisters around the world to help Pope Francis provide essential 
relief to people in need. If you missed the collection, it is not too late to give, visit www.usccb.org/nationalcollections, and 
click on the “How to Give” link. 

Are you searching for something more in life?  A community of faith in which to grow?  If you are a woman 40-60 years old 
Married, single, or divorced Come see what the Servants of the Holy Heart of Mary have to offer!  Join us for dinner at 6:00 
on Wednesday, July 25th, at our Spirituality Center:  One Heart One Soul, 2041 West State Route 113 in Kankakee 
RSVP to Kathy at sscm.vocations@gmail.com OR 630-879-1296 no later than Monday, July 23rd.   

Loving Father, make us faithful in following your law of love, and bless us 
with your peace and mercy. 

“Every tomorrow has two handles. We can take hold of it with the handle of 
anxiety or the handle of faith.”  Henry Ward Beecher  

Catholic Charities’ Back to School Fair-The Kankakee and Iroquois County Back to School Fair, coordinated by Catholic Chari-
ties, Diocese of Joliet will be held on Saturday, July 28, 2018 from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. at Olivet Nazarene University’s 
Chalfant Hall. This annual summer event is a major countywide effort presented in cooperation with Bears Care (the charitable 
arm of the Chicago Bears) to help students from low-income households access important services to begin the school year on 
a positive note. Children who attend the fair will receive free medical and dental services; vital information about local pro-
grams and services; and school supplies!  All students must be preregistered for the Back to School Fair in order to attend this 
event. Spots fill up quickly, so please register now to ensure that your children can participate.  Register in-person:  Catholic 
Charities, 249 S. Schuyler Ave. (suite 300), Kankakee, Monday - Friday, 8:30 AM – noon & 1:00 PM – 4:00 PM. 
*Parents must bring a photo I.D., medical card for each child, and proof of income in order to register.*Online pre-
registration forms and more information about the Back to School Fair is also available at catholiccharitiesjoliet.org. Other 
questions? Call 815-933-7791 ext. 9904.  

Love Outreach Center will be holding their annual walk for Human Trafficking Awareness in Morris on Saturday, July 28th 
at 11AM.  There is a flyer/sign up sheet with all of the information about it in the back of the church.  Please come join 
us.  We will end up at the courthouse where there will be speakers on the subject.  If you would like to get some people to 
sponsor you, please let Donna Gabehart know and she will get you a sign up sheet, or you can sponsor her.   Thanks for your 
support!  

mailto:sscm.vocations@gmail.com

